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Notice is hereby given in accordance with Massachusetts General Laws (M.G.L.) Chapter 
44B (Community Preservation), that the Ayer Community Preservation Committee 
(CPC) will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 30th at 6:00 pm. The purpose of 
this meeting will be to review the funding application from the Ayer Department of 
Public Works for CPA funds to help support the cost of a feasibility study to research 
Flannagan Pond's public access locations. 

All residents, members of the general public, and any person(s) interested or wishing to 
be heard on the application request may call 978-772-8220 ext. 100 during business hours 
prior to the meeting for Zoom meeting information. 

COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 
Janet Providakes, Chair 


